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What’s New With OSHA? A Close Look at OSHA’s New Policy
Concerning Safety Incentive Programs. Is Your Company
Compliant?

Event

Maggiano’s Restaurant 


4400 Sharon Road


Charlotte, NC 28211

10.04.18


8:00 A.M. - 11:00 A.M.

Join us for breakfast and an informative session on new OSHA updates. Travis Vance from Fisher

Phillips and Jennifer Woods from C.A. Short will be presenting and those who attend will get a

closer look at OSHA’s new anti-retaliation rules, with a special emphasis on the new standard

governing safety incentive programs. 





The main topics being discussed will help attendees:


-  Understand OSHA's new anti-retaliation rules


-  Implement a safety incentive program that won't violate OSHA's new anti-retaliation standard


-  Be prepared for an OSHA inspection


-  Understand the interplay between OSHA, other workplace laws and related litigation





Travis Vance is a partner in the firm’s Charlotte office and handles litigation in both federal and state

courts. He has assisted clients in OSHA matters nationwide and his writing and interviews have been

featured in premiere publications such as Business Insurance, EHS Today, and the Wall Street

Journal.  Jennifer Woods is a regional manager at C.A. Short and specializes in employee incentive

programs. 





For more information on this event, please contact Meg Williams at ewilliams@fisherphillips.com. 
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